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Outgoing NSCC President Brett Bacci received a plaque 

from current Vice President Barb Harms at the May   

membership meeting.  Brett was recognized for his service 

as President for the past two years. 



 ʧ 

 

The Presidentõs Message 

Eric Kirchner 

June ʧʥʦʭ 

No one has ever accused me of being a writer, but here I  go trying to put my 
thoughts on paper.   
 
Let me start by saying it will be my honor to serve as your president of the 
NSCC. Looking forward to serving with the board.  I have been a member 
since 1999.  Have held several board positions, member at large, secretary, 
and safety chairman.  I will not bore you with details, my biography is posted 
elsewhere on the website.  Feel free to take a look at it.   
 
Not sure I have any deep philosophical thoughts to share.  But as many of you 
know I am a firm believer in driving my Grand Sport whenever possible.  As 
long as there is no snow on the road, and the salt is at a minimum, Iôm out 
driving.  Top down if possible.  50 degrees and sun is the only excuse I need.   
 
As all of you are aware, I hope, the annual Fatherôs Day Car Show is around 
the corner.  I am looking forward to seeing all of you at the show.  Bring your 
friends, have them bring their cars.  I would like to thank the car show      
committee for all their hard work to make this a success.  Another thanks for 
all of the volunteers.  Without you the show would fail.  And last but not least, 
thanks to everyone showing their vehicle. I hope you all know this years    
beneficiary is the Lake County Honor Flight. Please donôt forget the Lake 
County food pantry.  
 
Summer is upon us, and there are many events on the calendar.  Please take a 
look at it and attend as many of the events as you can. 
 
One last thought for this month.  
 
Life is too short to drive an ugly car, drive your Corvette as often as possible.  
 
Eirc K 

http://northshorecorvetteclub.org/images/NSCC_Car_Show_2018_Flyer.pdf
http://northshorecorvetteclub.org/events.html
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Welcome President Eric 

 
 

Welcome, Eric Krichner, as the newest President of North 

Shore Corvette Club.  Eric joined the club in 1999.  He is 

not new to the board, though, 

having previously served for three 

years as a Member at Large,  four 

years as Secretary and the past 

three years as Safety Officer.  Best  

wishes to you in your new role, 

Eric.   
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Thank You Brett 

 
 

On behalf of all of us at North Shore Corvette Club, I would like to 

thank you for your seven years of service on the board.  For the 

past two years you served as          

President.   Prior to that, you served 

for four years as Treasurer and one 

year as a Member at Large.  The car    

pictured on the plaque he received  

(see page 1) is from when Brett took      

delivery of his C7 at the National  

Corvette Museum. 
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Outgoing Board Members 

 
 

Pam Bacciôs NSCC         

membership started in 

2009.  She is leaving the 

Board after serving for this 

past year as Secretary.  

Thanks, Pam for a job well 

done. 

Gale Egle joined the NSCC 

in 2011.  She is leaving the 

Board after serving for the 

past two years as a Member 

at Large.  Your time and    

effort are appreciated, Gale. 
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Current Board Members 

With New Positions 

 
 

Ed Harms will be moving 
back to the Safety Officer 
position.  He has been an 
NSCC member since 1992 
and has served many        
positions on the Board.  
Since 2003, Ed was        
Governor for 8 years, 5 
years as Safety Chairman 
and most recently, 2 years 
as a Member at Large. 

Jeannie Domerchie will be 
taking over the position of 
Secretary.  She joined the 
club in 2004 and was     
previously a Member at 
Large for two years from 

2016-2018. 
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New Board Members 

 
 

Ron Althardt became a member in 

2017 and will now join the Board as a 

Member at Large. 

Sue Radder joined the club in 2007 and 

will now serve on the Board as a   

Member at Large. 

Wilbur Buckle has been a club    

member since 2000 and will now     

re-join the Board as a Member at 

Large.  Wilbur had previously served 

as a Member at Large for one year 

(2011-2012).  Welcome back, Wilbur. 
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ñNEWò  BIRTHDAY GAME 
  

The Birthday Game will be added 
to the monthly membership 

meeting. 
  

A fun time!  Come to the June 
13th membership meeting to hear 

all the details. 
  

Happy Birthday! 
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>> HIGH MILEAGE AWARD UPDATE << 

 ʧʥʦʭ-ʧʥʦʮ 

Lou Morabito High 
Mileage Award 

The contest began at last monthôs 

Membership Meeting on May ʦʫth.  

Bring your car to get certified!  See details and certifiers. 

 

http://northshorecorvetteclub.org/images/High_Mileage_Award_Rules_2018-2019.pdf

